
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   WALLACE CAMPUS FACULTY AND STAFF 
   SPARKS CAMPUS FACULTY AND STAFF 
   
FROM:  FINANCIAL AID OFFICE 
 
SUBJECT:  IGNITION SCHOLARSHIP 
 
DATE:   SEPTEMBER 22, 2016 

 

 

PLEASE READ TO ALL CLASSES AND POST 
 

The Financial Aid Office has received information about the Ignition Scholarship. 
 
Ignition is a non-profit, privately funded business incubator and accelerator.  They have put together a 
scholarship for student entrepreneurs at universities across the country. 
  
For more information about Ignition, please visit their website: https://ignitioncenter.com. 
  
For the official description of the scholarship, including due dates, decision dates, and the application, 
please visit the "scholarship" section of their website here: https://ignitioncenter.com/scholarship/. 
 
Applications are due December 15, 2017, and the winners will be announced on January 1, 2018. 
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